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Did You Know? Women’s History Month started as Women’s 
History Week . . .

Women’s History Month began as a local celebration in Santa 
Rosa, California. The Education Task Force of the Sonoma 
County Commission organized a “Women’s History Week” 

celebration in 1978. The organizers selected the week of March 
8th to correspond with International Women’s Day.

The movement spread across the country as other States 
initiated their own Women’s History Week celebrations.

In 1980, a group of women and historians (led by the National 
Women’s History Project) successfully lobbied for national 

recognition. 

In February 1980, President Jimmy Carter issued the first 
Presidential Proclamation declaring the Week of March 8th, 

1980, as National Women’s History Week.
For more information, click here
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BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN SUBSTANCE USE 
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https://www.womenshistory.org/womens-history/womens-history-month


Y O U M AT T E R

HANNAH RAE MARTIN
HI EVERYONE! MY NAME IS HANNAH RAE! 

THIS IS MY FOURTH SEMESTER SERVING AS 

USL AND MY FINAL YEAR IN THE BSW 

PROGRAM AND PLAN TO OBTAIN MY MSW 

AT UTA AS WELL. I HOPE TO GO INTO 

DIRECT PRACTICE, EITHER WITH CHILDREN 

AND FAMILIES OR WITH POPULATIONS 

DEALING WITH SUBSTANCE MISUSE. I LOVE 

ANIMALS, ESPECIALLY CATS, COFFEE, AND 

READING AND WRITING POETRY. I AM SO 

EXCITED TO SERVE YOU!

Get to know your USL

Self Love is Self Care

Hello colleagues! Two weeks ago, I wrote 
about the concept of love and what a 
healthy relationship looks like. Well, this 
week I want to talk about your relationship 
with yourself!

As you may be aware, "professional self-
care is paramount for competent and 
ethical social work practice," according to 
the NASW Code of Ethics. So therefore, 
self-care is important for us!

Self-love can take many forms and may look 
different to many people. Here are some 
examples below:

•Speaking kindly to yourself
•Forgiving yourself when you have made a 

mistake
•Being available for yourself and your 

priorities
•Listening to your body

I personally like to practice self-love by 
being my authentic self; I love to sing, 

dance and make goofy jokes.

How do you practice self-love?
Click HERE to read more about self-love.

Best Wishes,
Jordon Ward
MSW Student, Graduate 
Student Leader, The University of Texas 
at Arlington

https://www.socialworkers.org/Events/Events-Calendar-Details/ArtMID/48040/ArticleID/2080/Introduction-to-the-Ethics-of-Self-Care
https://www.bbrfoundation.org/blog/self-love-and-what-it-means


A D V I S I N G

F I E L D  P L A C E M E NT

S u m m e r  2 3

Did you know that if you pursue your MSW at UTA within 6 
years of graduating with your BSW, you can finish your 
Masters in as fast as 1 year? We accept MSW admissions on a 
rolling basis. The admissions calendar can be found here. If 
you have any questions about the process of applying to the 
MSW, please contact leslie.reyna@uta.edu

M S W  A D M I S S I O N S

• All students, agencies, and Field Instructors 
should use this URL for 
InPlace: https://inplace.uta.edu/

• The InPlace fee is $67 per year or $130 for a 
lifetime. Each student will need to plan to pay the 
InPlace fee on the first day of class for that 
semester they are starting field.

• InPlace Training and Logbook Training can be found 
here!

• If you are having technical difficulties 
with InPlace please email sswfield@uta.edu and 
include a screenshot of the issue.

• Field forms are available here!

• Field FAQ
• Contact Sharon Martin, LMSW, Field Advisor, with 

any questions! You can also connect with her 
during her Field Power Hours every 1st & 
3rd Thursday of the month from 3:00-3:30.
Click here to join the meeting

I m p o r t a n t  D a t e s

• The Summer 2023 Field Application will be 
open Feb. 01 – March. 31s t, 2023. These 
dates are subject to change. See the full 
Summer 2023 Field Education Calendar 
here.

• If you're in your final semester and want to get 
started on applying to ASWB to take the LBSW 
licensing exam, click here to request the Dean's 

Letter for Licensure, which UTA will send to 
ASWB. More info can be found on the ASWB 
site and our SSW licensure page.

• Interested in the LCDC? Scroll to the end of this 
Licensure webpage and click on the Texas LCDC 
Licensing 2021 PDF for a chart that shows how 
different education levels can prepare you for 
the LCDC.

L I C E N S I N G

Need to meet with an advisor 
but there's no upcoming 
appointment available? Drop-in 
either in person or virtually on 
Wednesdays. To schedule your 
30-minute drop-in time, click 
here. Be sure to select in-person 
or virtual and your advisor. 
Remember, drop-in sessions are 
on a first come basis.

Spring 2023
•March 13th-17th Spring Break
•March 31st- Last day to drop 
classes; submit requests to advisor 
prior to 4:00pm
•March 31st Field Applications 
Closed
•April 23rd- Registration begins for 
Summer 2023 & Fall 2023.
•May 2nd:- Last day of classes
•May 12th: Grades Due

https://www.uta.edu/admissions/apply/when-to-apply
https://inplace.uta.edu/
https://web.microsoftstream.com/video/1b365719-8f93-47ef-bfc1-e6b5e9f87692?referrer=https:%2F%2Fwww.uta.edu%2F
https://web.microsoftstream.com/video/442b93fc-a4d2-4f14-a551-b2c8164d130e
mailto:sswfield@uta.edu
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/programs/field-education/forms
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/programs/field-education/field-faqs
mailto:sharon.martin@uta.edu
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MTllYzc1YWQtNTgzOS00NDgyLWFkNTgtNTgzZThjYzFkZGE2%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%225cdc5b43-d7be-4caa-8173-729e3b0a62d9%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22fa1d2821-ddbf-43c2-99d2-69ea6cac618b%22%7d
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/programs/field-education/calendars/summer-2023-block-students-14-week-session
https://www.questionpro.com/a/TakeSurvey?tt=VCPR01iDQqI%3D
https://www.bhec.texas.gov/texas-state-board-of-social-worker-examiners/aswb-licensure-examinations/index.html
https://www.bhec.texas.gov/texas-state-board-of-social-worker-examiners/aswb-licensure-examinations/index.html
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/about/career-development/licensure
https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work/about/career-development/licensure
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/OASS@bookings.uta.edu/bookings/


A New Beginning for all!

The University of Texas at Arlington’s 

SOCW/NURS Building

HISTORY HAS BEEN MADE! The 

University’s newest building is finally open 

to all facility, staff, administrators and 

students! Since Social Work and Nursing 

have a lot in common with the wellbeing 

of the clients/patients, both majors are 

now combined into one building! 

According to Support UTA, “This building 

serves as a new center for interdisciplinary 

learning, encouraging students of both 

SSW and CONHI to think outside of their 

skillsets.” This 15,000 square foot 

building is also a mixture of flexibility, 

state of art, and technology as a whole!

Recruitment session

CLICK HERE to Apply!

Undergraduate Information Session 

- BSW/BSSUT

Bachelor of Social Work and 

Bachelor of Science in Substance 

Use and Treatment Overview 

Session for recruitment purposes.

Thursday, March 9 at 

6:30pm to 7:30pm

School of Social Work and CONHI 

Smart Hospital Building

https://utaedu.questionpro.com/a/TakeSurvey?tt=ZHB7/o7IqsUECHrPeIW9eQ%3D%3D


U TA’s  P o w w o w  E v e n tBSW Degree Plan
Check out the BSW and BSSUT Degree 
Plan: Your degree plan is one of the 
best ways to help you stay on track 
toward your college goals. Your 
degree plan can help you plan future 
semesters more efficiently 
and communicate with 
your advisor. You can reference the 
degree plans to check if you have 
taken your required courses.

Interested in the BSSUT 
program? Want to minor in 

SUT? The BSSUT degree plan 
details the required courses for 

this degree. If you have 
additional questions about this 

degree
click HERE!

Save the Date!!!
On March 11th, The University of 
Texas at Arlington will be hosting 

the Powwow Event. This event will 
be held at the Maverick Activities 

Center and will be hosted by 
Stephen Silva-Brave. He will need 

about 70 volunteers for this 
program. 

This will be a GREAT opportunity for 
educators, students, and community 

members to actively engage with 
and serve the local Native American 

community!

CLICK HERE to Volunteer!

https://www.uta.edu/academics/schools-colleges/social-work
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSepvTB1sAoJkiTZV6r75OjtFRV7ui5_ZY6V9xtA8z323AykHw/viewform


Upcoming Events within UTA



211 S. Cooper Street, Arlington TX 76019
Social Work Program 
(817) 272-3613

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA

S T U D E N T  S U C C E S S  C OOR D I N AT OR

UTA Academic Calendar

MAVERICK PANTRY
Are you or someone you know 
experiencing food and financial 

insecurity? UTA
Maverick Pantry can provide support 

to our fellow mavericks with 
essential food items, blankets, baby 
food, professional attire, and more.

Website : 
https://www.uta.edu/student-
affairs/dos/advocacy/maverick-

pantry

“We Make A Living By What We Get, But We Make A Life By What We Give.”
- Winston Churchill

My name is Traecia Nichols, I am the Student Success Coordinator for the School of Social Work. In my 
role I work with students who are facing crises and need help accessing university and community 
resources. This section will consist of resources that are available to you as a student. If you need 
anything of resources or have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 
traecia.nichols@uta.edu
Sincerely,
Traecia

If you have any questions or content suggestion for the newsletter, please contact Maria Cruz mxc5965@mavs.uta.edu

Evidence-Based Practice Research Guide

Employment
The Division employs over 500 students in 
various capacities. We use Handshake as 
our application platform, and we'd love 

you to learn more about the variety 
of opportunities across the division by 

looking at our Student Employment page. 
To find the current listing of job 
opportunities follow the link.

Website: https://www.uta.edu/student-
success/about/employment Student 

Employment

AVAILABLE RESOURCES

https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.uta.edu%2Futa%2Facadcal.php&data=02%7C01%7Cjac4808%40mavs.uta.edu%7C132350a1af82414d099a08d80ff5bb7b%7C5cdc5b43d7be4caa8173729e3b0a62d9%7C0%7C0%7C637276895376544249&sdata=SzW2Ie5Ez45KqW2TFbdeczLjZhgtnMrT0RypA76xIX8%3D&reserved=0
https://www.uta.edu/student-affairs/dos/advocacy/maverick-pantry
https://www.uta.edu/student-affairs/dos/advocacy/maverick-pantry
https://www.uta.edu/student-affairs/dos/advocacy/maverick-pantry
mailto:mxc5965@mavs.uta.edu
https://libguides.uta.edu/evidencebasedSW
https://www.uta.edu/student-success/about/employment
https://www.uta.edu/student-success/about/employment
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